
GREATER LOWELL TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL 


SITE VISIT TO ESSEX TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL 


May 15. 2017 -9:30 AM. 

As part of the Superintendent Search Process, members of the Greater Lowell 
Technical School Committee visited Essex Technical High School on May 15, 2017 
in an attempt to learn more about finalist Brad Morgan. 

Site Visit Attendees: 	 Fred Bahou, Kempton Giggey, Curtis LeMay. Paul Morin, 
George Tatseos and Recording Secretary Cheryl Gosselin 

The agenda was as follows: 

9:30 am - 10:00 am 	 Students
10:00 am -10:30 am 	 School Committee & District Leadership 
10:30 am -11:00 am 	 Building Leadership 
11 :00 am - 11 :30 am 	 HFT PresidenUAcademics & Student Services Educators 
11:30 am-12:00 pm 	 Career & Technical Educators 
12:00 pm -12:30 pm 	 Administrative Support Staff. Food Service Staff & 

Facilities/Grounds Staff 
12:30 pm -1:00 pm 	 Superintendent-Director 
1:00 pm-1:15 pm 	 Principal 

The time was flip for the Superintendent-Director and the administrative support 
staff. food service staff & facilities/grounds staff. 

In lieu of meeting with the Principal Brad Morgan, Mr. Morgan gave the visitors a 
tour of the facility. 

The site visit ended at 2:55 pm. 

Respectfully s 

fi4· .
Cheryli lin
Recording Secretary 




